
Committee Meeting Summary 

Meeting Held 8th March 2018 

 

Newcastle Bridge Club’s 50th Anniversary 

The United Sports Club in Adamstown has been decided as the venue for an 

anniversary luncheon to be held on Sunday 19th August. Proposed activities 

include a Trivia competition and short stories from selected former Presidents. 

A survey form with further details will shortly be available to members so that 

the level of interest in the event can be assessed.  

Membership Renewals 

Emails have been sent to those members who have not yet renewed for the 

2018 calendar year. Membership will be made inactive if renewal is not 

completed by 31st March 2018. 

Replacement Chairs 

We are still trying to obtain a suitable chair to replace the ones that are 

damaged.  

Changes to 2018 Program 

An email has been sent to members to advise that Thursday night Bridge 

sessions have been cancelled due to low attendance. The events that had been 

scheduled for Thursday night have been moved to a Monday night session. 

Please refer to your email for the details (also on the Club’s website). 

Details of two other Program changes were also advised in the email: 

• The Club is hosting the Country Teams Regional Final on Sunday 3rd June. This 

date clashes with our Club Championship Teams Final so that event will now 

take place on Sunday 22nd July 

• The Wednesday GNOT qualifying has been rescheduled to Wednesday 1st and 

8th August. It was originally scheduled for 8th and 15th August but the 15 th 

clashes with the Coffs Harbour Gold Congress 

 

Next Committee Meeting 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday 12th April 


